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HB3076 infringes on the principles of freedom and liberty by potentially paving the 

way for more government control over private transactions. A state licensing program 

will lead to increased surveillance and data collection on gun owners, raising 

concerns about privacy and the misuse of personal information. Instead of focusing 

on measures that target criminals, this bill risks penalizing responsible citizens and 

businesses, undermining their rights and freedoms in the process. 


